



Welcome to Kingfisher Class!  We are really excited that you are joining us 
next year.  Year 2 is going to be hard work but we will have lots of fun 
along the way too. So you can get to know us we are going to tell you a 
little bit about us and ask you to do some activities that will help us get 
to know you too. 

In your pack you will find:

• a For My New Teacher booklet

• a Kingfisher colouring to go up in our classroom

• an Kingfisher bookmark to colour and cut out

• a Book Review so we can find out what your favourite book is (we love 

reading in Kingfisher class!)

Please bring these in with you when you come to class in September.


We look forward to welcoming you into Kingfisher Class soon!


Mr Dawe & Mr Keast

My name is Mr Dawe and I am the teacher in Kingfisher Class. 
When I’m on holiday, I love travelling in my camper van and 
going on long treks through wild mountains. When I’m at home, 
I enjoy walking the coast path, listening to my record 
collection(The Beatles are my favourite band as you will find 
out!) and cooking. I have two grown-up children, one 
granddaughter and a pet house-rabbit called Bollo!   

My name is Mr Keast and I am the teaching assistant in 
Kingfisher Class.I enjoy taking photographs and making films, 
as well as making radio shows and reading books. I like to walk 
my dog through the countryside and have been doing gardening 
a lot recently! At home I have two cats and they like racing 
around the place and jumping on things!


